5 March 2019

Update on injured jockey Tye Angland

As you are aware, Tye suffered a spinal cord injury when he was dislodged from a horse J )CKEYS'
whilst riding in Hong Kong on Sunday 25 November 2018. \SSOCIATI

We now have confirmation that as a result of the fall, Tye is now a quadriplegic.
Tye has some movement in his arms but is unable to walk.

Tye remains at the Royal Rehabilitation Centre in Sydney as he continues his recovery and
rehabilitation.

Together, the family are currently working with a range of stakeholders in terms of
co-ordinating and financing Tye’s ongoing care and the family’s long-term needs.

His wife Erin, and the couple’s three children, Alexis, Addison and Rylan continue to be
amazed by the support they have received and wish to say thank you to everyone who
has reached out to them.
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